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Talent Show Rehearsals and Showtime 

 
For those students who will be participating in the talent show, we will hold one more practice before the 

performance.   It will start right after school on Thursday, January 24
th

. 
 

The school performance will be held right after lunch on Monday, Jan. 28
th

, 1:30 p.m. 
Parents of the performers are welcome to attend. 

 
 

Perspectives! 

 
We are officially off and running with Perspectives! 

 
The theme is: 

 

"Becoming" 

 
Perspectives is a great way to celebrate all forms of art. Every child can get involved with a little desire and 
some creativity. Because all of us interpret the world a little differently, there are several ways your child can 

get involved. The committee will be accepting entries in: 
 

Visual Arts 
3D Art 

Literature 
Photography 

Music 
Dance 
Film 

 
All entries require an application (your child should have brought one home earlier this week).  All entries will 

be due February 1st.  We will be showcasing all of the art created in our Perspectives Gallery Stroll which will 
be held on February 28th.  This will be a fun evening to celebrate our student's creativity, and where we will 

announce this year's Falcon Legacy Award. 
 

We would love if you would help encourage your children to participate.  Perspectives is a great opportunity to 
step outside their comfort zones, to stretch, and GROW!  We look forward to seeing what all our students have 

to share! 
 
 

Amazon Purchases 

 
You can earn money for our school by adding one small step into your online purchases!  Canyon Rim 

Academy is registered as an affiliate Amazon.com which means that any link to Amazon.com through our 
school website is tracked.  We will be compensated a percentage of all sales that are completed through that 

link. 
 

1. Before you purchase anything on Amazon, visit www.canyonrimacademy.com. 
2. Click on the Amazon.com icon on the right side of the page. 

3. Complete your purchase 
 
 

Wasatch Savings Books 

 
We still have Wasatch Savings Books available for purchase. They are $30, and include discounts to many 
local restaurants and attractions. They make great gifts, and Wasatch Savings donates $15 for every book 

sold. Contact Marie Poulson: mvpoulson@gmail.com 
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